
From: "juliedenwright juliedenwright" 
Sent: 1/10/2021 4:38 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 

To the Council 
Re; DA2021/1164 for 521 Barrenjoey Rd. 
Having read how a person who is planning on moving to Avalon/Bilgola claiming he wants to make this his 
permanent residence and only !% o f  locals have objected to his development 
has prompted me to send this email I have no objection to this person building a house but the proposal 
seems inappropriate for the location, 
Apart from environmental damage to the bushland and native animal habitat the effect on the only direct 
road into Avalon/Palm Beach will not be pleasant and as we all know 
kamakazi roundabout has a record o f  accidents and the proposed driveway is very close and on a blind 
corner. 
I hope the council gives careful consideration to this proposal and the flow on effect. 
Dennis Wright 
Avalon Beach 
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